
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember, At-Large 

RE: Community Planning Input Resolution   
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Our office would like the Legislative Policy Division to work on compiling information on the 

best way to write an ordinance to: 

 

 Expand community input into local development projects by ensuring that all areas of the City 

have planning studies conducted before development projects commence. Ensure that any 

existing ordinances are updated to align thresholds to encompass more developments in the City. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 


